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Ira Jain of Year 1 had the incredible opportunity to perform once again at the 

Global Village Indian Pavilion on February 9, 2025. Her performance was 

mesmerising, captivating the audience with her confidence and grace. It was a 

proud moment for everyone as she showcased her talent on such a grand stage. 

Congratulations to Ira on yet another remarkable achievement! 

Ira Jain Shines Again at Global Village! 
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